
 

 

Message from Mrs Durcan and Mrs Rathbone, 

 

A huge ‘Thank you!’ to all the parents who donated food and toiletries to the 

Reverse Advent Calendar. The people at the Food Bank were extremely grateful 

when it was delivered this morning. We had an overwhelming response, with 

many parents and staff bringing items, some bringing a bagful and 2 parents 

making very large donations. Your support and generosity is very much 

appreciated. 


